April 2018 Headquarters

Happy Easter!!

Online renewals - When a member pays their renewal online, they will receive an e-mail receipt of the dues paid. They will also receive an emailed membership card. When the member presents their receipt to the Unit, the Unit must give them their membership card. Please do not hold their card. Please do not wait for me to send you a letter/email telling you to send them their card. National only notifies me of online renewals twice a month. It is not fair to the member for you to hold their card.

In this set of bulletins you will find a resolution from National. This resolution is regarding online renewals and membership cards sent by e-mail.

Assessments: Units should have already sent their Operating assessments to the Department. If it has slipped your mind, you can still send them in. \$25.00 + \$0.25 (per senior member) as of 12-31

ALA MIS (American Legion Auxiliary Membership Information System) – The yearly fee for the log in ID's are due. I have mailed the invoices to the Units that have log in ID's. If you have not yet paid the invoice, please send the \$10 fee (per log in ID) to Department. The Department has to pay for these log in ID's whether you use it or not. If you do not have a log in ID and would like one, all you need to do is to send me an e-mail. Include your Unit number, your name, your contact e-mail address and your contact phone number. This system is easy to use and very useful.

The Unit data form must be sent to me by April 30, 2018. Please complete the form and send it to me even if there are no changes.

Hope to see you at the Spring Conference!

Jennifer

American Legion Auxiliary
Department of KY
134 Walnut Street
Frankfort, KY 40601
PHONE – 502-352-2380 FAX- 502-352-2381
E-MAIL – aladeptaux@yahoo.com